
The Medbury Parents’ 
Association

The Medbury Parents’ Association 
(MPA) invites you to get involved.

Opportunities range from 

joining the Committee to being 

a Friend of the MPA or a Class 

Representative.

If you are interested in joining 

in any capacity, however big or 

small, please contact the MPA 

secretary, Fiona Kay

manager@lusa.org.nz.

An invitation to you

This involves attending two 
meetings a term, where we 
organise regular events which 
serve the School community.

Involvement includes: 

	� Sausage sizzles

	� Cup/trophy cleaning

	� Helping at Grandparents’ Day

	 Helping at fundraising events. 

Joining the Committee Friends of the MPA Class Reps

We look forward to welcoming you to the 
Medbury Parents’ Association.

These are parents who the 
Committee can call on from time 
to time, when extra hands are 
needed.

You can choose when and where 

you help out - all the fun with none 

of the responsibilities!

Class Reps are integral to the 
spirit of the School. 

They organise regular catch 

ups for the parents in their class 

and are called on by the MPA 

occasionally to rally support for 

MPA events within their class.  The 

Class Rep is ideally someone who 

new parents can contact if they 

have a question about School life.
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